
Minutes of Roca Planning Commission

June 27, 2022

The Roca Planning Commission met on June 27, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Roca Community 
Center.

The meeting was called to order by Jenni Puchalla at 6:00 p.m.  The following members were 
present:  Alyssa Bartholomew, Matt Honke, Doug Malone, Jenni Puchalla, Lisa Schmutte, and Megan 
Zuver.  Patrick Kelly was absent.

Approval of Minutes

The minutes of the February 8, 2022 meeting were given to members via email.

A motion was made by Bartholomew and seconded by Honke to approve the minutes of the 
February 8, 2022 meeting.  Motion carried by acclamation.

OLD BUSINESS – 

There was no old business discussed during the meeting.  

NEW BUSINESS – Megan Zuver Membership expired May 2022

Zuver is moving to Hickman in the coming months and will vacate her position on the Roca 
Planning Commission.  The Village of Roca Board will be notified of the vacant position with the Roca 
Planning Commission.

NEW BUSINESS – water constraints with Rural Water

Puchalla reported that rural water in Lancaster County has issued water constraints – which will 
reduce the number of new houses on the rural water system.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting was not determined during the meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:17 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Schmutte


